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Dear Parents, 
 
Last week’s all staff professional develop-
ment in-service focused on a program devel-
oped by Dr. Becky Bailey called Conscious 
Discipline. Passionately presented by our 
school counselor, Micheline Green, the pro-
gram integrates classroom management and 
social-emotional learning and helps us 
“respond to daily conflict in a way that trans-
forms it into an opportunity to teach critical 
life skills.” We all received some great ideas 
on how to gain composure during difficult 
moments. In any situation, we can practice 
being a S.T.A.R. That means to Smile, Take 
a deep breath And Relax. Needless to say, 
I’ve had several opportunities since Friday to 
practice this in my own life! We appreciate 
your support in picking your children up 
early that day. It was a very meaningful af-
ternoon. 
 
Diane George, our middle school director, 
and I attended a presentation on addiction 
by Dr. Drew on Saturday at the Tempe Cen-
ter for the Arts. Dr. Drew (formally David 
Drew Pinsky) is an American board-certified 
internist, addition medicine specialist and 
media personality. The presentation was 
sponsored by notMYkid, a local organization 
whose mission is to inspire youth to make 
positive life choices with regard to substance 
abuse, bullying, unhealthy relationships, 
internet safety, etc. What an amazing or-
ganization. I would strongly encourage you 
to visit their website or to attend any of their 
events. 
 
Have a great week!  

 
Letter from  

Head Of School,     
Margo O’Neill  

Villa Makes Plans for  
Anti-Bullying Awareness Day 

February 25th is an Anti-Bullying Awareness Day 
at Villa Montessori School! 
 
February 25th is one of several internationally 
celebrated anti-bullying days.  Called “Pink Shirt 
Day”, students in grades 1-8 are asked to wear 
pink to show that we, as a community, will not 
tolerate bullying. The idea for this event came 
from two high school students who decided to 
take a stand after witnessing the bullying of a 
fellow student by encouraging their classmates to 
wear pink the following day in support of that 
student. 
 
Throughout the month of February we will be 
gearing up for this day with anti-bullying activities 
and lessons.  We will be encouraging our students 
to give back to the community and to know that 
each of them can make a difference.  
 
So, please wear pink on February 25, 2015 in 
honor of anti-bullying awareness!  
 

And remember... HEY! Be nice!  

Free Community 
Events 

For parents, kids ages 11+ 
 

March 5—Body Image 
May 12—Substance Abuse 
July 15—Unhealthy Relationships 
 
Location: 5230 E. Shea Blvd., Suite 100 
Scottsdale, AZ 85254 
 
Time: 7-8:30 pm 
 
RSVP: Please contact Jansen Neff at 
jansen@notmykid.org or 602-652-0163 
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Valentine Grams are here!! 
 

Kisses = $3   

Smencil = $3   

Kisses + Smencil = $5  

EI Parent Education—  
Cultural History Curriculum  

The Elementary teaching staff invite you to a 
parent education series centered around the Ele-
mentary I cultural history curriculum. There will 
be two presentations offered, each exploring a 
different area of this curriculum.  
 
On Wednesday, February 25 the presentation 
will be centered around the Creation of the Uni-
verse, and the second presentation will be on 
Saturday, March 21, and will be focused on the 
Timeline of Life.  
 
The location of each presentation will be an-
nounced closer to the time of the event. If inter-
ested, please save the date in your calendar and 
look for more information soon!  

Bullying:  
The bystander’s role 

 
Q: My child came home from school upset 

because kids were picking on a classmate 
and wouldn’t let her play with them. What 
advice should I give my daughter?  
 

A: Tell your youngster that her classmate 

was being bullied—and that she may be 
able to help stop it!  
There are several things she can do. If she 
feels safe, she could say something like, 
“That’s not nice,” and then walk away. She 
might invite the child who is being bullied 
to join her in a game or school project.  
Also, remind your youngster to report bul-
lying to a teacher or other adult when she 
sees it. Let her know this in not tattling, 
but a way to help someone who is being 
hurt. You can explain: “Asking an adult to 
help a child who is being bullied is like ask-
ing the nurse to help a child with a scraped 
knee.”  

Q & A 

Valentine’s Grams are the overnight field-
trip sponsorship for  E2 grade-level trips, 
which helps keep our costs down and al-
lows for a higher participation rate among 
students. To support our E2 students, you 
can pick up your order forms from any 
campus office. Please fill out a separate 
form for each person. You may enclose the 
orders in an envelope with cash or a check 
made out to Villa Montessori, and deposit it 
in one of the Valentine Gram Boxes.  
 
The sale runs through Wednesday, Febru-
ary 11th. Deliveries will be made on Friday, 
February 13th. Extra order forms will be 
available in each campus office.  

Elementary I Continent Study 
Written by E1 Students  

Isaac Speyer & Etta Thesing 

Each year Villa Montessori E1 classrooms do a 
study regarding a continent. We do this two 
times a year so that we can learn about each 
continent before E2. This semester the topic of 
study is Europe. Every student chooses a smaller 
topic from Europe. The reports are usually on 
famous people, countries, animals, mountains, 
and other cultures. We get books or use other 
things like internet (Teachers prefer books in-
stead of getting all your information off the com-
puter). For our report we have to do: a written 
report, a poster board, and we also make a 3D 
project representing our topics. We all get due 
dates so we know when to share our project. 
Once everyone has shared, we have a luncheon. 
Parents and friends can come. They bring foods 
from the main topic, or continent.  Some exam-
ples of food from Europe could be bread, edible 
mushrooms, sausage, rich deserts, and French 
fries. Seafood is another food that is eaten; 
these can all be brought to the luncheon. Also, 
the kids have their projects on display in the 
classroom. They can show to them to the par-
ents and guests that come. 
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February 9-12 
Valentine Grams on Sale 

 
February 13 

Valentine Grams get Distributed 
 

February 16 
President’s Day — School OPEN 

 
February 25 

E1 Parent Education Series—       
 Creation of the Universe, 7PM 

 
February 26 

First General PTO meeting - 
Jump City (Indian School Rd), 6PM 

 
March 6 

Summer School Registration  
Forms Become Available for  

CURRENT STUDENTS 
 

March 9 
Infant and Toddler Program CLOSED 

 
March 9-13 
Spring Break  

All Day Contracts Only 
 

March 21 
E1 Parent Education Series—       

 Timeline of Life, 9AM 
 

March 23 
Summer School Registration Forms Due 

for CURRENT STUDENTS 
 

March 30 
Summer School Registration  
Forms Become Available  

to the PUBLIC 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER PTO Invites You to First  
Meeting at Jump City 

We cordially invite you to join us for our 
very first Villa Montessori PTO meeting on 
Thursday February 26 at Jump City on 
Indian School Rd. from 6:00 - 7:30 pm. 
No babysitter? No problem! Bring your 
children and for $5 they can jump and 
play while we meet and socialize!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This is a potluck - so bring your favorite 
dish (side, main, snack). Our agenda will 
be light and fun - we will formally elect 
the board, we will share volunteer oppor-
tunities across the committees, and we 
will have a guest speaker who will share 
a bit about Montessori education.  Then, 
eat, drink, socialize, and watch our chil-
dren jump until they are ready to go to 
bed!  
 
RSVP - http://www.evite.com/
event/016A7G2NIDY5FYCZGEPETASC
X2U64M 
 
We look forward to doing some wonder-
ful things together to support Villa Mon-
tessori School! Look forward to seeing 
you at Jump City!  
 
 
Nicole Newhouse 
www.vmpto.org 
 
Like us on Facebook!  
& 
Check out our flyer on page 12! 
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Middle School Starts Annual Magazine Fundraiser  
 

 
Next week is the start of the middle school’s annual magazine sale that helps fund many differ-
ent events at the middle school.  The money earned through this fundraiser goes to provide 
extra activities students do at land labs such as archery, rappelling, and art.  The money is also 
used to fund items needed at the middle school campuses.  The sale will run from Monday, 
February 16, 2015 through Tuesday, March 3, 2015.  
 
There are several ways that you and your student can participate in this fundraiser.  The first 
way is by filling in the family and friends postcard booklet.  There are a total of 11 postcards 
for family and friends who do not live in the immediate area.  Great American does not create 
a mailing list from these addresses.  They simply mail the postcard to the recipient with the 
directions to go online to make any purchases.  Please return this booklet in the packet with 
any orders you take. 
 
The second way to participate is by taking the catalog to friends and families and getting or-
ders in person.  There are extra forms at school if you need them.  Please have people make 
checks payable to Villa Montessori School.  Please see the instructions for filling out the forms 
in the student packets.  These are due Tuesday, March 3, 2015. 
 
A third way is through shopping online at gaschoolstore.com or send emails to friends and 
family.  The steps to register online to send personalized emails are as follows: 
 
 Go to www.gaschoolstore.com and click on ‘Shop Now’ 
 New users register using our online account # 2492981 
 Click on Enter Emails 
 Enter email addresses of friends and family members 
 Click on Personalize Emails to include personal message in your email and click 
  Send Personalized Emails 
 Don’t forget to renew or purchase new magazines yourself.  Click Shop 
 
For any online shopping, please use 2492981 as our Villa Montessori ID 
 
Our deadlines are critical in order for us to complete the orders before we leave for Spring 
Break the second week of March.  We certainly appreciate any help in this fundraiser that you 
would like to offer and also understand if it is not a match for your family.  Please feel free to 
recycle this material if you do not wish to participate.  If you have any questions, please con-
tact Christine Davis at cdavis@villamontessori.com or Becky Barmore at                                   
rbarmore@villamontessori.com.  
 

THANK YOU!!  
 
The Middle School Staff 
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APRIL 25th - “VILLA MONTESSORI SPARKLES & SHINES” 
 50 GOLDEN YEARS OF GROWING GREATNESS AUCTION DINNER 

“We are encouraging everyone to dress in gold or sparkle – even the men!” 
We are celebrating our 50th Year Anniversary and 2014 Charter School of the Year award! 

 
Our auction committee has been working since last summer to make this a fabulous event.  This year’s 
event will be held again at the Chaparral Suites Hotel in Scottsdale.  We need parents to work the 
night of the event.  Please contact me if you are interested.  We also need help on Saturday 
morning and immediately following the event. – You will receive double volunteer hours on 
that day!  You can also participate by soliciting items or underwriting expenses for this 
event.  Remember you can receive one-hour volunteer time per auction item or one hour volunteer 
time for each $100 in value of the items.  You can also donate wine for your hours.  Every hour is worth 
$20 so donate a $200 bottle of wine and you will receive all 10 hours.  We ask every family to volunteer 
10 hours a year. 
 
We will be sending donations forms out over the next three months.  Extra donation forms are in the 
Administration Office or call me for a form (602) 363-5006.  This is a great way to fulfill your required 
10 hours volunteer time.  PLEASE HELP!   We must have all items in by April 16th!   

Co-Chairs of Event: Erik Droge & Trisha Hartnett    

Silent Auction: Amy Armstrong, Laura Harper, Trisha Hartnett, Karen Heard, Sandy Jablonski, Denyce 

Doubleday, and Sarah Silvester  

Procurement: Monica Bush, Shelly Cross, Cheri Farias, Natalie Gruner, Carrie Jankowski, Shoshanna 

Lieberman,  Alison Oesch, Suzanne Siegel, Shannon Smith, and Julia Winter  

Wine Wall: Denyce Doubleday, Trisha Harnett & Carrie Jankowski  

Auction Slide Show: Monica Bush  

Centerpieces: Katie Easley    

Finance: Sheri Johnson (Alum Parent)    

Publications: Sue Watson    

Classroom Baskets: Shelley Hubbard, Mary Ann Maher, and Shannon Smith     

Raffle/Publicity: Sue Watson     

Set-up/Clean-up/Transportation: Brian Bush, Manuel Chimal, Jerome Hartnett & Tommy Smith 

Technical Support: Mel Richards (Alum Parent)    

Administration Support: Margo O’Neill      

Facilities/Program Production: Vince Watson   

Villa Chair: Sue Watson  

 
Invitations for this event will be mailed in March, so mark your calendars for April 25th! 
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FROM THE DESK OF SUE WATSON 
 

NEW — UPDATED AMOUNT!  
 

$140,087 IN TAX CREDITS 
THE PARENTS OF VILLA HAVE DONE A GREAT JOB!! 

 
We thank you all for your continued support.  This year we had 445 donors with an av-
erage donation of $314.  We are up over $15,000 from last year!  These monies go di-
rectly toward our extracurricular courses and their instruction.  All donors (Friends of 
Villa) are listed on separate pages —CORRECTIONS HAVE BEEN MADE TO THE PREVI-
OUS LIST — WE APOLOGIZE FOR THOSE ERRORS!  
 
The following families were each responsible for Villa receiving over $1500 from friends 
and family.  They will receive two dinner tickets to the Villa Auction in April.    
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Amy & Patrick Armstrong - $1600 
Monica & Brian Bush - $1600 

Elizabeth & David Van Wie - $1600 
Camille Rawdin & Kyle Vessel - $1500 

Jennifer Reighard & Aaron Walker - $2800 – Plus $800 in matched funds 
Julia & Matt Winter – $2000 

 
 
I want to again thank Julia Winter as Parent Chair for this campaign and all of the won-
derful parents that volunteered to be the Tax Credit Coordinators for their child’s class-
rooms.   
 
IMPORTANT:  If you, your friend or family donated to the tax credit campaign and their 
name is not on the list, please call me (Sue Watson) immediately (602 363-5006).   
 
We would again like to have a tax credit representative from every classroom next year.  
It would require one meeting in September to plan the campaign, phone calls to parents 
and sending informative emails to your classroom throughout the campaign.  Please call 
me if you are interested in helping with this.   
 

 
OUR WEBSITE IS AVAILABLE YEAR ROUND FOR  

TAX CREDIT DONATIONS. 
 

Website: http://www.villamontessori.com/apps/pages/index.jsp?
uREC_ID=193390&type=d 



Villa Collects $140,087 in Tax Credits!  
WE GIVE THANKS TO OUR COMMUNITY FOR ALL THEIR SUPPORT!  

Katrina Abrams 
Ruben Acosta 
Heidie & Kurt Alexander 
Janet & Jim Ali 
Misa Allen 
Wayne Allen 
Tamara & Voxi Amavilah 
Valerie Amphlett 
Kelli & Eric Anderson 
Tim Anton 
Glenn & Tran Appell 
James & JoAnn Armstrong 
Patrick & Amy Armstrong 
Michelle & Troy Arndt 
Brenda Arnold 
Tasha & Kelly Aubey 
Tracey Aubey 
Anthony Austin 
F. Cristina & Desiderio Avila 
Rolly Badorek 
Gary & Christine Bae 
Jen Bailey 
Eileen Baily 
Fran Baldwin 
Elden & Carole Barmore 
Gary & Rebecca Barmore 
Elizabeth Bass 
Bruce & Doris Bates 
Fred & Alissa Bates 
David Bauer 
Stephen & Melissa Baum 
Suzanne & James Beach 
Donita Beckham 
Kristen Beebe 
MaryAnn Beebe 
Tyrone & Maria Benson 
Ardi Beshears 
Justin Betz 
Doug Bielon 
Onowa & Michael Bjella 
John & Janet Blake 
Aaron & Anna Blocher-Rubin 
Julie & Harley Bonham 
Richard & Susan Bookspan 
Neal & Jennifer Bookspan 
Dagmar Borovansky 
Michael Bouchard 
Julie & Matt Brassell 
Lance & Tiffany Broberg 
Douglas & Patricia Bruhn 
Chris & Stacey Burbach 

Villa Montessori, Villa Voice Pg. 8 

Karin & Matt Burbach 
Marilyn Burbach 
Dana & Neely Burkhardt 
Monica & Brian Bush 
Daniel & Arcelie Butterfield 
Jeanice Cady 
Charles Callahan 
Jessica & Alexander Callan 
Quinton & Ann Callies 
Sean Campbell 
Connie & Doug Campbell 
C.Andrew & Elizabeth Campbell 
Chanda & Joseph Campos 
John & Imelda Carter 
Sheri Freemont & Jorge Castaneda 
Sandy & Mac Castle 
Brian & Anna Cauley 
Roy & Abigail Chavez 
Sophie & Patrick Christian 
Kyle Clark 
Dian Clark 
Bobbi Claywell 
Melissa Coborubio 
Francine Coles 
Samuel Coles 
Zachary Coles 
Melanie & Chris Colville 
Susan & Robert Colville 
Charles Cooper 
John Kent & Katharine Corbin 
Lisa Corprew 
Deloris Cox 
David Cramer 
Cynthia Criss 
Michael & Michelle Cross 
Joan Davis 
Shawn & Christine Davis 
Todd & Kelly Deacon 
Jason Demko 
Colin & Stefanie Dentan 
Roopali Desal 
Ryan Desmond 
Mary Ann Dillon 
Kacie & Jerry Dillon 
Eric Peterson & Sage Dillon 
Ronald Donnally 
Alan & Denyce Doubleday 
Mary Dresser 
Ellen Bloom & Paul Drobnak 
Erik & Marion Droge  
George & Janice Drum 

Susan Ebert 
Arthur Ehrenreich 
Bennett & Gayle Eidson 
Jaime & Rachael Eidson-Martinez 
Heidi & Sam Espinosa  
Julia Estrada 
Alisa Gray & James Fassold 
Cynthia & Dane Fernandes 
Sharon Fernandes 
Carolyn Vasos & Brian Fidler 
Lorraine Field 
Douglas & Karen Fisher 
John & Rebecca Fitzpatrick 
Willa & Tim Flynn 
Robert & Swantie Fogel 
Lariana Forsythe 
Darima & Craig Fotheringham 
Doug Frank 
Susan Frank 
Brett Freese 
Casey Freese 
Kelly Ferris & Carl Frontera 
Dani Fulcomer 
Mark & Dawn Fuller 
Paige Singer & Jason Furedy 
Elizabeth & Justin Furry 
Dominika & Brett Gaines 
David Gaona 
Elizabeth Garlieb 
Brent & Debra Gear 
Darren & Diane George 
Cristen Pennington & Kurt Gewiss 
Joyce Gillespie 
Christie Hammerle &  
Greg Gnepper 
Erin & Kate Goergen 
Serena Denetsosie & Greg Gomez 
Cynthia Good 
William Gosnell 
Rohan & Briana Gray 
Frederick Green 
Joel & Carolyn Greenberg 
Eric & Tayne Griffin 
Catherine Spellman &  
Michael Groves 
James & Adriana Gruber 
Natalie & Ben Gruner 
Bruce & Barbara Hallin 
James Hamilton 
Robert Hanlon 
Gavin & Amanda Hanover 



Villa Collects $140,087 in Tax Credits!  
WE GIVE THANKS TO OUR COMMUNITY FOR ALL THEIR SUPPORT!  

Laura & David Harper 
Laverne Harris 
Rebecca Harris 
Trisha & Jerome Hartnett 
Randy & Elissa Hartwick 
Janet Harwood 
Paul Haycock 
Kathy Haywood 
Katherine & Paige Heavey-
Seastone 
Sharon Henningsen 
E.T. Hernandez 
Kathleen & Nick Heth 
Thomas Holly 
Shelley & Jeff Hubbard 
Stacey Huld 
Michael Ryan & Candice Hurley 
Rose T Hutchinson 
Erika & Greg Huyck 
Lea Inove 
Waldo & Suzi Israel 
Robert Jacober 
Thomas & Carrie Jankowski 
Heidi & Brad Jannenga 
Linda Delano & Carolyn Johnson 
Edward Johnson 
Robert & Judith Johnson 
Sheri Johnson 
Wendy Johnson 
Alice Jones 
Robert & Phyllis Jones 
Vatsal Chikani & Viral Joshi 
Antje & Christopher Joslin 
Preethy & Taro Kaibara 
Heather & Brock Karsten 
Sally & Ken Kasner 
Theresa Kaye 
Russell & Pam Keith 
Kate & Sean Kelly 
Rosemary Anton & Charles      
Kennedy 
Sharon Kennison 
Patricia Sannit & Bill Kimble 
Robert & Cherie Kirk 
Elizabeth & Thomas Knapp 
James & Cara Knapp 
Cathy Knisley 
Carina Knisley 
Richard Kocher 
William Kozub 
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Joe & June Kraynik 
Ana Brenes & Matthew Kreek 
James Kroeger 
John Kroeger 
Kim Kroger 
Janine & Lale Kuhn 
Patty & Larry Langhurst 
Grace Lau 
James Lavigne 
Travis & Trisha Lavigne 
Mary Lee Lehrich 
Gail Lewis 
Randy & Belinda Lewis 
Bernard Lieberman 
Jeremy Lindler 
Robert & Ester Little 
Walter & Nancy Locher 
Kristine & Todd Lockwood 
Jennifer Lockwood 
Robert F. Loeffler 
Doug & Brenda Lund 
John & Mary Lungo 
Nicole & Eric Maas 
Alexandra MacFarland 
George MacNevin 
Terry & Todd Madeksza 
Mary Ann Maher 
Mary Ann Marasco 
Kathryn Marchwick 
Michael Martinez 
Bradley & Karlene Martorana 
Patty Mathes 
Todd & Kate Matsler 
Philip & Joffa Mauskopf 
Richard Mayo 
Christina Noble & Daniel 
McCallum 
Bernita & Alex McCord 
Marci & John McDonald 
Robert McDonald 
Kimberly McIntier 
Jathan & Chelsea McLaughlin 
Sharron McLeod 
Kimberly & Patrick McMullen 
Javier & Erica Melendez 
Paul & Carole Meyer 
Arthur & Carolyn Middlemist 
DeNee Millar 
Debra Lynn Miller  
 
 

Mary Minder 
Andre Mirabelli 
Barbara & Wendell Montandon 
Jerry & Kathleen Morgan 
Stacey & John Morley 
Marcus & Lory Muirhead 
Leslie Futral & Chris Munkel 
Romauldo Munez 
Mary Murphy 
Deva Muthuavinashiappan 
Armando Nava 
Kevin & Ursula Neal  
JoAnn Newberg 
Julie Newberg 
Josh & Karena Nies 
Monica Nies 
Karen & Randall Noble 
Deborah Nye 
Louis O’Bryan 
Danielle O’Connell 
Melissa O’Connell 
Joelle & Doug Oland 
Kerry & Joseph Olney 
Jennifer Olsen 
Margo O’Neill 
John Oplinger 
Mary Orlando 
Glen Ortel 
John & Andrea Osika 
Larry & Margaret Ostendorf 
Jean & Paul Otto 
Phebe Packer 
Scott & Joanna Paulsel 
Vickie Pedersen 
Araceli Cecena & Noe Peralta 
Karen & Jeff Peterson-Steinert 
Randy & Jessica Pethtel 
Thomas Pfafman 
Carisa Piraino 
Melissa Madden & Keith Pitts 
James Plotnik 
Nancy & Prescott Pohl 
Tim Porthouse 
Lisa Sumner & Jim Posever 
Joanne & Jean Price 
Evelyn Prokopchak 
Kerry Melcher &  
Steffan Prokopchak 
Elizabeth Pulley 
Antoniette Qualls 



Villa Collects $140,087 in Tax Credits!  
WE GIVE THANKS TO OUR COMMUNITY FOR ALL THEIR SUPPORT!  

Teri Radosevich 
Linda Ramirez 
Joe & Joan Ramos 
Chris & Cheryl Randazzo 
Ryan & Melissa Randazzo 
Nancy Rapp 
Kim & Susan Rawdin 
Vikki Reed 
Brendan & Susan Regan 
Douglas Reid 
Cynthia & Donald Reighard 
Dr. George & Maria Reiss 
Bill Retts 
Christina & Aaron Retts 
Lorraine & Charlie Rhoads 
Mel & Marcia Richards 
Brian Richardson 
William & Nancy Richardson 
Claudette & Mark Ricotta 
Shannon Riggs 
Anthony Rinella 
Terry & Debbie Rochford 
Lynn Roman 
Jessica Voss & Roland Rodriguez 
Mark Rubin 
Jack Rudel 
Ben Ruesga 
Clifford & Lynn Running 
Ulrika Sandbacka 
Daniel Sannit 
Michael SanRoman 
Michael & Amy SanRoman 
Sarah & Peter Sanz 
Bruno & Jodi Sarda 
James & Peggy Schleich 
Leslie Schreiner 
Matthew & Emmanvelle Scully 
Barry & Cathy Shalen 
Chandra Sekar & Roopa Shankar 
Anish Kumar Sharma 
Tasha Sharp 
Stuart Sherrell 
Scot Shyman 
Dana Sickman-Price 
John Silvester 
Danny Simand 
Dora Simonson 
Naomi Valadez & Jay Simpson 
Lila Simpson 
Kenny & Amy Sims 
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Margaret Sinclair 
Mia & Kelly Singer 
Brian Smith 
Holly Smith 
Rhonda Smith 
Ross & Karen Smith 
Tommy & Shannon Smith 
David Snively 
Victoria Snively 
Katherine Yu & James Sousa 
James & Christina Speros 
Rachel Hernandez & Gil Speyer 
Rachel & Brian Springsteel 
Kortney & John St George 
Susan & Jonathon Staats 
Greg & Nicole Stanton 
Kim Starkey 
Leigh Ann Stastny 
Brent & Katie Steiner 
Kathryn Stephens 
Nikol Grant & Kevin Stock 
Jennifer Storey 
Gary Sundine 
David Swaim 
Tammy Swanson 
Jeff & Amy Talkington 
Jack Talkington 
Darrell Tannatt 
Gregory & Lara Tartaglia 
Karl & Tracy Tauscher 
Kylie & Brad TenBrook 
Matthew & Melissa Thesing 
Karrilyn & Terry Thomas 
Chandon Thorell 
Jessica Thornton 
Ian Tomich 
Doris & Steven Torres 
William Torrey 
Jeffrey Trembly 
Tom & Michelle Trush 
Howard & Patricia Tubbert 
Todd & Celeste Turley 
Edgar Turner 
Mark & Nikolee Turner 
Clay & Valerie Turner 
Lawrence & Ranee Tuscano 
Luis & Sara Uribe 
Leah Valadez 
Lori VanOteghem 
David & Elizabeth VanWie 
 

Rick & Vanessa VanWyk 
Harlan & Sandra VanWyk 
Rose Marie Vasos 
Betty Vastine 
Elizabeth Vennitt 
Gary & Nancy Vessell 
Camille Rawdin & Kyle Vessell 
Tiffany Vetter 
David & Judith Victor 
Chris Vinzant 
Valerie & Dean Volanti 
Paul Waldman 
Robert & Naomi Waldman 
Jennifer Reighard & Aaron 
Walker 
Seamus & Caroline Walsh 
Edward Warnke 
Milissa Watkins 
Duffy & Sandra Watson 
Vince & Sue Watson 
Samara Way 
Patricia & Raymond Weaver 
Grant & Elizabeth Weicht 
Uwe Weierstall 
John & Cristyn Weil 
Maria & Marc Weiner 
Sarah & Jason Weiss 
Jessica Lacy & Dylan Wells 
Keri & Mike Westphal 
Richard & Ann Westphal 
Tanya & Patrick Whiteford 
Jay & Raquel Wiggington 
Edwin & Carrie Wilhelme 
Jennifer Wilken 
Jeff & Gail Willmore 
Tina Kaye & Aaron Windler 
Walter & Beata Winius III 
Walter Winius 
Allan Winter 
Donna Witherwax 
Betty Wolfenden 
Cabot Wolford 
Alice Wright 
Ritta E Yee 
Cathleen & Edwin Yu 
Jill & Jeff Zimmerman 
Susan Zimmerman 

THANK YOU!!  



It takes a VILLAge!  

Support our Villa Community 
 

In keeping with the community spirit of the “Villa Family,” we would like to help support those Villa 
families that own or operate businesses. If you own or operate a business, have a child at Villa, and 

would like your business listed, please contact Barbi Smith at bsmith@villamontessori.com. We will list 
the name of the business, phone number, Web site, and your name.  

ADVERTISEMENTS: 

Business Name Business Phone Business Web site Parent Name 

Air Sports Trampoline & Tumbling 602-400-6876 airsportstnt.com/ Scott & Jean Larson 

Beautycounter 623-229-0222 galwillmore.beautycounter.com Gail Willmore 

Bricks Dance Studio 602-954-5200 Bricksstudio.com Mandy Durante 

Celebrations International Travel 480-272-6020 celebrationsinternationaltravel.com Adrienne Mitra 

FastFrame on Camelback Road 602-522-1701 fastframe.com Kate Matsler 

Laundry land 480-457-0322 laundrylandaz.com Kristi Lockwood 

LuxyMod Upholstery & Re-imagined Furniture 480-358-8382 luxymod.com Tanya Hamilton 

Phoenix Weight Loss 602-274-3438 PhxWeightLoss.com Brent & Debbie Gear 

Rankbull Apparel, a Country Lifestyle  
Clothing Store 

602-391-4523 rankbullapparel.com Shane & Mira Stirmers 

Rodan + Fields Independent Consultant 602-549-0711 mscolville.myrandf.com Melanie S. Colville 

Rose Law Group 480-240-5585 Roselawgroup.com Ryan Hurley 

Scottsdale Air Heating & Cooling 480-945-7200 ScottsdaleAir.com Michael & Shelly Cross 

Simon Consulting, LLC 602-279-7503 simonconsulting.net Peter S. Davis 

StemEdge 602-614-5801 stemedgeplus.com Glenn Appell 

Zachar Law Firm 602-494-4800 zacharassociates.com Barry Shalen 

Brain Gym Instructor 602-418-7030 braingym.com Mary Ann Beebe 

B&B Printery 602-861-3737 bbprintery.com Lisa Bartholomew 

Elephant Road—Eco Friendly Baby Store 480-421-7583 elephantroadbabystore.com Aaryn Green 

Advertising in the Villa Voice is available to Villa parents as a way to support our community and celebrate each 
other’s successes. If you are interested in placing an Ad, please contact Barbi Smith at  

bsmith@villamontessori.com.  
 

Disclaimer:  
All information contained in any classified Ad is the sole responsibility of the individual advertiser. 
Villa Montessori is not responsible for the accuracy or reliability of said information. Villa reserves 
the right to review each Ad submitted, and to reject or discontinue, revise, and/or reclassify any 
Ad at any time for any reason. Individual advertiser is responsible for all proofreading and verify-
ing of all information of the Ad. 
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My name is Mark V. Haley D.D.S. I am a Villa Montessori Dad and a general dentist at the 

27
th
 Ave. and Bethany Home Rd. branch of Desert Dentistry. Desert Dentistry is a family 

owned group of five offices around the valley and in Payson.  I have been in practice for over 
twenty five years.  I am very proud of our office and wonderful staff.   

I would like to personally invite you and your family to tour our facility and meet the staff. My phi-
losophy in Dentistry has always been to offer treatment options that achieve the best outcomes 
for our patients’ individual circumstances. We also have incentive programs for referrals! We 
look forward to helping you and your family with your continued Dental Health!  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
From 

our  

family to 

yours — 

may you 

always 

have 

some-

thing to 

smile 

about!  

 

Mark V. Haley D.D.S. 

6226 N. 27th Ave. #C 

Phoenix, AZ 85017 

Office: 602-242-0060 

markvhaleydds@yahoo.com 



Villa Montessori, Villa Voice Pg. 14 

My name is Barry Shalen. I’m a plaintiff’s personal injury attorney with over 20 years of experience. I can 

help you with your property damage claim as well as finding the appropriate medical care (on a lien if neces-

sary, which means the provider will wait to get paid from your settlement).  

 

There is no risk to you as we only get paid if there is a settlement, when there is a settlement, and from the 

actual settlement. As such, you will never reach into your pocket to pay us.  

 

I’m also a Villa Dad so mention Villa and, if we can settle the claim without litigation, I will reduce my fee 

to whatever extent is necessary that it does not exceed your in-pocket net recovery after payment of fees, 

bills, and costs.  

 

If you, a loved one, or a friend, are ever unfortunate enough to be injured through the fault of another, 

please contact me at 602-494-4800 or bshalen@zacharlaw.com for a free consultation.  

  Barry R. Shalen, Esq. 

3301 East Thunderbird Road | Phoenix, Arizona 85032 

(602) 494 – 4800 | Fax (602) 494 – 3320 

Email: bshalen@zacharlaw.com 

Website: www.ZacharLawFirm.com 

 
 GIVE YOUR CHILD AN EDGE 

“Unique and fun after school 

Learning Enrichment and Support 

for the 21st century” 

Grades 3-8 

Registration open for the Fall Session 

For Details: CSWAXMAN@GMAIL.COM or 

STEMEDGEPLUS.com 
STEM=Science, Technology, Engineering, & Math 
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Skin ‘n Skinnier 
The Most Unique Medical Spa in the Valley 

Be a VIP treated exclusively by an MD! 
Laser Hair Removal 

Photofacials 

Microlaser Peels 

Profractional facial ablations 

Acne Treatments 

Botox 

Juvederm, Lips, Cheeks, Nasolabial folds 

Voluma, Perlane, Bolotero 

Latisse, Skin Medica, Obagi 

Weight loss programs 6‐‐‐‐12lbs/month (HCG, 
Phentermine) 

Steve Torres MD 

3265 E. Valley Vista Lane  

Paradise Valley, AZ 

85253 

602-368-8185 

www.skinandskinnier.com 
 

Free Consultations! 

Follow us on Facebook  

@ Skin ‘n Skinnier 

Only 5 minutes from Villa Montessori Campus! 
Discount to Villa Family and Friends 


